MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

17 February 2014
Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 14 of 2014
E/261/9/01/27

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To: Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

Implemen the Recommendations on Representations out of the Errors

Omissions and Anomalies Committee (EOAC) Report 2013

Please refer to this Ministry’s Circular letter No. 7 of 2014 on the above subject.

2. Supervising officers are informed that with regard to paragraph 1 of the
recommendations of the Committee, officers who have proceeded on pre-retirement leave
or have retired from the service on or after 01 January 2014 and who would have qualified
for duty exemption under the relevant provisions thereof, would exceptionally be allowed
to take advantage of the benefit provided application is made within six months of the
approval of the Recommendations, i.e. not later than 13 August 2014.

3. Supervising Officers are requested to make appropriate arrangements for the
implementation of the above decision and ensure that the. eligible officers are informed
forthwith. They should also be informed that apphcatlon for duty free certificate received
after 13 August 2014 will not be entertained.

4, It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brought to the
atiention of Parastatai and other Statutory Bodies falling under the aegis of your Ministry.

hatar
Senior Chief Executive

Copy to: Secratary to Cabinet and Head of the Civi! Se.r'vice
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